
COVID-19 Response Efforts - January 27, 2021

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is committed to protecting the health and safety of Ohioans
during the COVID-19 outbreak. The Board posted a document on its website that provides COVID-
19 guidance and response efforts, including the issuance of waivers to assist licensees in addressing
operational needs. Waivers can be found starting on page 5 of this document:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/COVID.

For more information on the state’s efforts to address coronavirus, visit  www.coronavirus.ohio.gov
or call 1-833-4-ASK-ODH. 

Ohio Department of Health Issues Vaccine Provider Update

The Ohio Department of Health issued a new vaccine provider update on January 25, 2021. This
update can be accessed here.

CDC Vaccine Labels Available

To assist vaccine providers in tracking the beyond use date/time of the Moderna and Pfizer COVID-
19 vaccines, CDC has developed the following sample labels:

MODERNA: https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/info-by-product/moderna/downloads/storage-
handling-label.pdf

PFIZER: https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/info-by-product/pfizer/downloads/bud-tracking-
labels.pdf

For additional information on COVID-19 vaccines, the Ohio Department of Health has developed a
dedicated resources page: https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/covid-19-
vaccine-provider/covid-19-vaccine-provider
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